
Classical Academy Vista Annual  

Marketplace Guidelines 
  
Date: Monday, May 22  
Time: 10-12PM 
Location: Vista Campus 
Please Note: This is our Field trip for the end of the year. We are celebrating our 
entrepreneurship by selling products and coming together to celebrate the end of the 
year.  All are welcome! Don’t want to sell something? Come and support your 
classmates by shopping at their booths! 
 
Registration: You must sign up to reserve a table in order to sell items at the 
Marketplace. The deadline to register for a table is May 8th. You do not need to register 
to come shop, all are welcome!  
 
What is Marketplace? 
Marketplace is an annual, end of the year event that students at CAV look forward to 
every year. Students have the option of creating an item to sell to their school peers. 
Alternatively, students may create a carnival game for others to pay to play. The goal is 
to develop skills in entrepreneurship and make a profit! 
  
Creating a Carnival Game: 

●​ Students may have prizes for their games. (Example: small party favor toys like 
sticky hands, bouncy balls, stickers, wrapped candy, etc…) 

●​ Students should try to make a profit – consider the game and prize cost- your 
goal is to make money.  

●​ Bring enough dollar bills and coins to make change for your customers. 

  
*These are just a few examples; See guidelines below: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdR883W7rJcY2f7YiD4gqatpg12t6vdXYvWpx5UWhO0WZPEDQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


The following are guidelines for creating games and items to be sold: 
●​ Students may not sell food (including candy and drinks) due to food 

safety regulations. Due to the growing amount of allergies, we want 
everyone to be safe. Thank you for your understanding.  

●​ All items and games must be created by students.  

●​ Items must be sold for $5.00 or less. Please keep in mind students 
are mostly purchasing, so they will not have a lot of money. If you sell 
an item for higher prices you may wind up with a lot of product going 
home with you. 

●​ Bring enough dollar bills and quarters to make change for your 
customers. 

●​ Students should make a profit – try to make twice your product cost 
(Ex: If your item costs $1 to make, you should charge $2). 

●​ You will have half of a table to display your items or game- please 
plan accordingly. If you need more space than a table, please be sure 
to include that information when you register for your table. We will let 
you know if the extra space you need can be accommodated. Games 
will be placed in the assembly room/lobby areas. Because we will be 
inside, no water games are permitted.  

●​ You can advertise with posters or flyers throughout the building in the 
weeks leading up to the day of the Marketplace. Please get your 
poster approved by the office before displaying.  

●​ You can have a business partner to collaborate and take shifts when 
shopping OR you can work alone. If you leave your table unattended 
while you shop, please provide a “closed” sign. Parents should not be 
selling items or running games for students. 

●​ Please note that if your child does not wish to sell anything or create 
a game, he/she can still come to the Marketplace to buy items and 
play games. In that case, you do not need to sign up on the Google 
Form. 

●​ Any questions about the Marketplace can be directed to Caitlyn Avila 
at cavila@classicalacademy.com 


